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21 December 2012
RE:  PPG Update
I am writing to you with a brief update of outstanding projects and forthcoming meetings with our Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG).
So far we have purchased and fitted baby changing beds at Wideopen and Dudley.  We have received several quotations for decorating both sites and this will be reviewed in the spring of 2013.  We have purchased a secure and confidential prescription request box for both sites and hope to have these fitted in January 2013.

The patient survey has come to a close and just fewer than 50% of patients have responded.  I hope to have the survey in report format by the end of January with a view to sharing the results at a PPG meeting in February 2013.

I am delighted to announce the appointment of Dr Alastair Urwin who joined us this month.  Alastair replaces Dr Buchanan who retired in November.  We have increased his sessions to offer more appointments across both sites.

Following on from the CCG Event in November, I am pleased to announce that North Tyneside Clinical Commissioning Group has organised the following CCG Forum meetings:

Monday 14 January 2013 5pm – 6.30pm at The Priory, Albion Road, North Shields

Wednesday 20 March 2013 11am – 1pm at Shiremoor Resource Centre, Room 50

Wednesday 15 May 2013 11am – 1pm at Shiremoor Resource Centre, Room 50

You are more than welcome to attend the above meetings.

I will be in touch in the New Year.  Many thanks for all your support with our PPG.

Yours sincerely
Sharon Fox

Practice Manager

